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Jurjevic, Dijana (SEN)

From: xx[extra199@gmail.com]

Sent:  Wednesday, 16 November 2005 11:38 AM

To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Inquiry into Commonwealth Radioactive Waste Management Bill 2005 .

The Chair - Senator Judith Troeth
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee
Inquiry into Commonwealth Radioactive Waste Management Bill 2005

cc. Senator Scullion

Dear Senators,

I have researched the nuclear debate throughly and write to you to encourage you to say NO to this
bill.

My reason is plain and simple - Nuclear is just too dangerous.
Yours Sincerely,

David Burrows

16/11/2005





